
From: Joseph S. "Joe" Daning <JoeDaning@schouse.gov>
To: Lt. Governor's OfficeLtGov@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 5/15/2017 4:03:27 PM
Subject: Automatic reply: Workforce Review Committee Meeting - Letter

This reply is not an official response but an acknowledgment that I have received your email and appreciate 
your taking the time to contact my office.
The Legislature has adjourned for the year and will return on January 9, 2018. Since I do not regularly check 
this email during the adjournment period please allow me a few days to respond.
I am happy to address questions or concerns of constituents of House District 92. If you haven't received a 
reply in a reasonable amount of time, or you need my immediate assistance, a more direct way to contact me 
would be to call me on my cell phone at 270-9288.
 
Sharing your ideas and suggestions enables me to do a much better job for our community and state. Again 
many thanks for taking part in the process and contacting me.
 
Sincerely,
 
 
Joe Daning
South Carolina House of Representatives
Berkeley County District 92
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